
March 9, 2024 

 

To:  

 

As a Canadian ci5zen, I am very concerned about our Canadian government 
nego5a5ng a Global Pandemic Treaty with the World Health Organiza5on (WHO). 

This treaty will give the WHO more authority and power over future pandemics. 
Currently, Canada’s leaders are elected by its people which makes Canada a 
democra5c country.  The WHO members are NOT democra5cally elected, and 
therefore cannot be held accountable.  This results in power being removed from 
ci5zens of Canada. This is very troubling. 

It would be greatly appreciated if this maOer was brought up in House of 
Commons, as it is wrong not to inform Canadians and nego5ate this treaty behind 
closed doors. 

I have provided my email below. Please let me know your thoughts on this maOer. 

 

Warm Regards, 
 

                                                                                                          . 
Signature 
 
                                                                                                         . 
Print Name 
 
                                                                                                         .  
Email  
 

cc:  The Right Honorable Jus6n Trudeau (jus6n.trudeau@parl.gc.ca) 
The Honorable Pierre Poilievre (pierre.poilievre@parl.gc.ca) 
Stand United (getupnmoveme@gmail.com) 
 

justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca
pierre.poilievre@parl.gc.ca
mailto:getupnmoveme@gmail.com

